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Hi Everyone; 
This summer has been a hot one, the lawns are brown and some leaves are already 
on the ground. I don’t like to rush seasons by, life goes fast enough as it is, but I may 
be glad to see some cooler weather. This weekend is Labor Day, hope you all get to 
visit with family and have some time off of work. 
Our last shoot was on August 4th, a paper match with 16 shooters. Sis came down 
with covid and missed her shoot. She picked the targets and we were happy to shoot 
holes in them. Rick Harkless did the scoring. Pete Phillips was the Top Gun.  
 
Our next shoot is Saturday September 7th. The host is Cliff Grubaugh. Prizes will be 
groceries. 
 
We keep talking about having a pistol match, lets make it happen. Bring your pistol 
and lets have some fun after the match. Not knowing how many will participate, I 
think the easiest way to have a prize on this is to split the pot.  
 
I plan to camp Friday night, hoping for cool evening! 
 
 
 Mark 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
9-14 thru 9-22 NMLRA Fall Nationals  
9-21  Deathwinds Silhouettes 
9-22 Deathwinds Paper 
9-28 & 29 Columbus Muzzleloaders  

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


